

NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

23 June 2009

MEMORANDUM FOR DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY EVALUATION

SUBJECT: Request for NSA Participation in Assessment of Encryption Industry

The National Security Agency/Central Security Service Commercial Solutions Center (NCSC) looks forward to supporting the assessment of encryption technology to be conducted by the Office of Technology Evaluation within the Department of Commerce's Bureau of Industry and Security. NCSC will be particularly interested in ensuring that national security mission interests are reflected in the objectives and resulting analysis. Thank you for extending the offer to participate.

Our Point of Contact for this assessment is Richard Bergamaschi (rpberga@nsa.gov or 240-373-0207).

CURTIS W. DUKES

Director

NSA/CSS Commercial Solutions Center